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Company announcement no. 24/2017
Holbaek, 14 December 2017

Indications of major shareholders regarding Sparekassen
Sjeelland-Fyn’s next share issue

In continuation of Company announcement no 23/2017 of 14 December 2017, Sparekassen an-
nounces that major shareholders who, between them, hold approximately 30% of the shares in
Sparekassen have indicated that they intend to maintain, as a minimum, their ownership interest
in connection with the next share issue.

Sparekassen has received specific commitments from Sydbank, AP Pension and Kabsteaedernes
Forsikring, among others.
Kind regards

Lars Petersson Thomas Kullegaard
CEO Chairman

Additional information:
Public Relations and Executive Advisor Jan Lave, tel. +45 40 10 76 44

Investor Relations Manager Jan Justesen
CEO Lars Petersson
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